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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

MLog S.A. (“MLog” or “Company”) announces to its shareholders and the market in 

general that, on September 9, 2019, it received from the shareholder Fabrica Holding 

S.A. holding a further 5% of the Company's capital stock, letter addressed to the 

Chairman of the Company's Board of Directors with the following request: 

“(a) postpone the holding of the Extraordinary Shareholders' Meeting so that minority 

shareholders may analyze in detail the potential impacts and alternatives related to the 

operations mentioned in the Call of the Meeting and the Management Proposal to 

deliberate in the future on the proposed alternatives on the agenda; and (b) provide 

additional information and/or documents about the mentioned operations to achieve 

the objective mentioned in item (a) above." 

Accordingly, the request was forwarded to the members of the Board of Directors who, 

at an extraordinary meeting held on September 10, 2019, in view of the complexity of 

the matter and the deadline for holding the Extraordinary General Meeting, called to be 

held on September 12, 1919. at 11 am (“AGE”), decided to postpone the holding of the 

EGM until the Company can analyze and clarify to all shareholders the Proposal 

submitted by the shareholder Maverick Holding S.A. 

 

For further information, please contact the Investor Relations department - email: 

ri@mlog.com.br 

 

Rio de Janeiro, September 11, 2019. 

 
Gustavo Barbeito de Vasconcellos Lantimant Lacerda 

CIO/IRO 


